HOLY FAMILY

MASS SCHEDULE
Rosary @ 8:35AM Tuesday, Thursday & Friday
Divine Mercy Chaplet ~ Everyday @ 3:00PM ~ MPR

FOURTEENTH WEEK IN ORDINARY TIME
MONDAY, JULY 10
6:45 AM ANN: Norman K. Kelly/Maria Pia &

Stefania
TUESDAY, JULY 11
Memorial of St. Benedict
9:00 AM Alicia Hauck/The Hauck Family
WEDNESDAY, JULY 12
6:45 AM Souls in Purgatory/M.A.L.
THURSDAY, JULY 13
9:00 AM ANN: Joseph T. Thornton Jr./

Maria Falcone

FRIDAY, JULY 14
9:00 AM ANN: Delfina Mantelli/

Maria Pia & Stefania
SATURDAY, JULY 15
8:00 AM Peter Cappuccilli, Sr./

Mike & Patty Mahar
2:00 PM WEDDING:
Amanda LaLone & Andrew Hogan

5:00 PM Richard & Margaret O’Brien/Family
SUNDAY, JULY 16
7:30 AM Michael Prybyla/Biagio & Pina Ponza
8:45 AM ANN: Doris Woods/Charmaine & Family
10:30AM ANN: Chester Migon/Mimi & Family
12:15PM Stephen Podkowinski/Family
4:00 PM Eleanor Ramos/Bernie Syrocki

WEEKLY CONTRIBUTIONS:
Week of July 1 & 2 $22,605.35
Last Year $20,613.97

Your generosity to our parish is tremendous. Please
consider making a lasting gift to our parish! Please
consider our parish through:
» Your Will or Trust » Retirement Assets «

Life Insurance Policies

Enjoy the Convenience of Electronic Giving
Credit card and electronic donations are now
possible through the Holy Family website:
www.holyfamilysyr.org, click online giving.

PASTOR’S NOTES

Dear Friends,

“I give thanks to my God at every
remembrance of you, praying always with joy in my
every prayer for all of you...” (Philippians 1:3-4).
These words come to mind as I think of the great
generosity of our parish community. I think of the
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great sacrifices you make from week to week of your
time, talent, and treasure and I am filled with an
overwhelming sense of gratitude. At the same time, I
am grateful for your goodness to the annual Hope
Appeal. Currently, we have raised just over $100,000
of our goal of $117,000. I am confident we will meet
our goal. However, I am concerned that only 16% of
our parish has given to this appeal. Roughly, 560
families out of a possible 3,500 have given to the
annual Hope Appeal. As I have shared with you, the
Hope Appeal really allows us to bring Jesus to others.
Through our generosity we provide scholarships to
families for Catholic education, support Catholic
television, Mass for shut-ins, hospital chaplains,
college chaplains, evangelization programs,
catechetical programs, youth and young adult
programs, food pantries, soup kitchens, and so much
more. Imagine how many people could encounter
Jesus if we all get behind this appeal. Let’s make this
a parish effort, a Holy Family Parish effort and truly
get involved in this appeal. If you are part of the 16%
of our parish that has given to the appeal, I thank you
for your generosity and support. If you are part of the
84% that has yet to make a gift or pledge, I strongly
encourage you to make your gift or pledge as soon as
possible. Your gift, your charity, will go a long way
in helping someone to know, love, and serve the Lord.
There are envelopes in the pews for you to use, there
are envelopes at the entrances of the church, or you can
go online to www.syracusediocese.org and click on the
Hope Appeal for information on how to give online.

I pray with sincere gratitude for the gift of the
sacrifices you make daily for our parish. I pray that
the Holy Family of Nazareth, Jesus, Mary, and Joseph,
will bless us to be generous, cheerful givers and, in
doing so, I know God will repay us a hundredfold.

Blessings, Fr. Manno

Parish Office Update

The demolition continues in the parish offices. For
weekly updates visit our Facebook page
@holyfamilychurchsyracuse. Once the demolition is
complete and the asbestos abatement complete (all of
this over the next few weeks), the work of rebuilding,
plastering and creating a beautiful space will begin.
Thank you for your ongoing patience and support of
this project. Thank you to Sr. Caryn and Sr. Kathy for
allowing us to use the convent as temporary offices.

PARISHIONERS PLEASE NOTE:
THE PARISH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED
FRIDAYS FOR THE SUMMER!!
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS
Divine Mercy Chaplet — 3PM Daily
MONDAY, JULY 10
6:15 PM Edge Summer Daze - Hall, Gym &
Outdoor
TUESDAY, JULY 11
6:30 PM Financial Peace University - Church Hall
WEDNESDAY, JULY 12
1:00 PM Charismatic Prayer Group - MPR
8:00 PM AA - Cafeteria
THURSDAY, JULY 13
HAPPY SUMMER DAY!
FRIDAY, JULY 14
5:00 PM Wedding Rehearsal - Church
SATURDAY, JULY 15
7:00 AM Men'’s Prayer Group - MPR
2:00 PM Wedding - Church
3:30 PM Confessions - Church
SUNDAY, JULY 16
9:00 AM Children’s Liturgy of the Word -
Church Hall
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MUSIC MINISTRY

Rob Morey - Director of Music - 315-487-1737
THIS WEEKEND:

5:00 PM Gabrielle Giacovelli, Trudy Butler

8:45 AM Megan Brody, Tony Alvaro
10:30 AM Megan Brody, Tony Alvaro
12:15 PM Megan Brody, Trudy Butler

Nick Cantello

4:00 PM Holy Family Praise & Worship Band
NEXT WEEKEND:

5:00 PM Gabrielle Giacovelli, Trudy Butler

8:45 AM Mary Kate Krawzyk, Tony Alvaro
10:30 AM Mary Kate Krawczyk, Tony Alvaro
12:15 PM Mary Kate Krawczyk, Trudy Butler,

Nick Cantello
4:00 PM Holy Family Praise & Worship Band

ATTENTION ALL MUSIC MINISTERS
Our annual Summer Music Minister Party is coming
up on Friday July 21 @ 5:30PM at Morey Manor.
Please RSVP to Judy Davis @ 488-8343 ASAP.
Looking forward to another great evening of
laughter and fellowship with all our music peeps!

PLEASE PRAY FOR
ATTENTION PARISHIONERS: We will print the
“Please Pray For List” on a month-to-month basis. If
you would like your loved one on the list, please call
the parish office. The name will stay on for one
month. You must call each month to have the name
put back on the list.
Dr. Joseph Thornton, Marie Wing, Betty Sabene,
Sandy Dalton, Ed Campagna, Hank Smith, Karen
Pologa, Howie Moore, Lou Wassell, George Riley,
William “Bo” Bochicchio, Tatum Bulger, Gabe, Tish
Dickinson, Allison McCauley, Cheryl Davis, Nicole
Canavan, Christopher Piotrowski, Thomas Anthony,
Helen Ann Lynch, Carolyn Ulrich MaHarry, Jim
Pagano, Cathy Hubert, Andy Kwasigroch, Michele
Haas, Steve M., Lucille McCulley, John Gardner, Mike
Nowakowski, Phil Catalino, Mary Kehn, Dorothy
Lindsay, Randy Jevis, Virginia Luteran, Michael
Canestrano, Mary Raven, Debbie Raven, Chester
Dziergas, Dorothy Lindsay, Tina Barry, Louis
Melillo, Vanessa Motto, Chris Crandall,
Carol Judge, Gretchen Lavonier, Ceil & Sal Pullano,
Cheryl O’Connell.
PLEASE NOTE: Due to HIPPA laws, hospitals are not
allowed to give names of patients to us. Please notify the
parish office if you have a loved one in the hospital or a
nursing home who would like a visit from a priest or
deacon.

CULTURE OF LIFE
In our culture of death the commandment to help the
“least of these” (Mt. 25:45), especially refer to the
defenseless, innocent children in the womb are so
incredibly vulnerable. There are many ways to come
to their aid:

* Join or support the Respect Life Committee in
your parish.

* Contact your legislators, communicating the
Catholic Church position on life issues.. and
VOTE LIFE.

* Support local pregnancy centers donating your
time and finances: Birthright — 476-5807; New
Hope — 448-2300; Joseph’s House.

* Give Witness to life by participating in “40
Days for Life” at Planned Parenthood, an
Abortion Clinic and by participating in the
October Life Chain held at Holy Family
Church.

* Above all PRAY daily for an end to
ABORTION.
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PASTORAL CARE

UPCOMING BAPTISM CLASSES:
JULY 10TH & SEPTEMBER 11™

(NO CLASS IN AUGUST)
All classes are at 7PM in the convent (207 Chapel
Drive.) You need to take a class if this is your first
child or if you have never taken a Baptism class
before. Please call to register at 315-488-3139.

EXTRORDINARY EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS
TO THE HOMEBOUND

You may obtain the Eucharist for the homebound
when you go to Holy Communion at Mass OR at the
convent on Wednesday from 2 to 4PM. REMINDER:
AS MINSTERS WE NEED GO RIGHT TO THE
HOMEBOUND WITH THE EUCHARIST.
Questions: Call the office at 315-488-3139 and leave a
message for Sr. Caryn.
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GIFT BEARERS

JULY 15 & 16
8:45AM — Daughter
10:30 AM — Family
5:00 PM - Family
Parishioners: If you have an intention for a loved one

coming up at a weekend Mass and would like to bring
up the gifts, call Esther @ 487-5466.
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HOLY FAMILY CHILDREN’S HOME

4™ ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT
Holy Family Children's Home Golf Ball
Drop Chance to win CASH Prizes:
Chances to win CASH prizes will be sold after all
masses the weekend of July 15th and 16th. Three
chances to win CASH prizes % for total pot- 1st -25%,
2nd- 15%, 3rd- 10%
$10 for 1 chance and $25 for 3 chances. Stop by and
get your chances to win some CASH and help a
wonderful cause our children at Holy Family Children's
Home.

Golf Tournament For Holy Family
Children's Home:

Golfers still need for the Holy Family Children's
Home golf tournament. Registration forms are in
the gathering space and for more information
please contact: Mary Ellen Masterpole 315-430-
2712.

JOIN BISHOP CUNNINGHAM &

THE CATHOLIC SUN ON A

PILGRIMAGE TO IRELAND
OCTOBER9 - 19, 2017
$3,499

Stops include Dublin, Trinity College,
Monasterboice, Armagh, Belfast, Giant’s
Causeway, Derry, Slieve League, Tipperary,
Waterford, Blarney Castle, Rock of Cashel and
more! For complete itinertary and regisration
details, visit the catholic sun.com or contact Editor
Katherine Long at klong@thecatholicsun.com or
(315)422-8153. SPACE STILL AVAILABLE -
REGISTER BY JULY 15!

TAKE A STEP TO HELP THE HOMELESS -
Road To Emmaus 2 Mile Walk & 12K Run — July
15th, Columbus Circle

To enter simply bring an item of need for the poor
and homeless.

LAST YEAR OVER 4,000 ITEMS OF NEED WERE
DONATED! Again this year we ask that you please
bring one or more items of need on the day of the
event as your registration. You can also make a
monetary donation at the level of your choosing OR
become a fund raiser. All donations go directly to
those served by Road to Emmaus Ministry at the Saint
Marianne Cope Center for Outreach, the Catholic
Charities Emergency Shelter's for Men and Women,
the Bishop Foery Foundation and the Rescue Mission.
Find out more about Road to Emmaus Ministry

at http://emmausministry.org.

WALKERS AND RUNNERS START AND FINISH AT
COLUMBUS CIRCLE near the Cathedral of the
Immaculate Conception and the Downtown YMCA.

REGISTRATION BEGINS AT 7:00 AM AND ENDS
AT 7:45 AM AT COLUMBUS CIRCLE.
THE 12K RUN WILL BEGIN AT 8:00 AM

THE 2 MILE WALK WILL BEGIN AT 8:15 AM

You can register online

at: https://runsignup.com/Race/Events/NY/Syracuse/Road
ToEmmausWalkRun
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FAITH FORMATION - 488-5884
Visit us at holyfamilysyr.org to download

registration/permission forms.

Director Denise Pedercini - denise@holyfamilyyouth.com
First Sacrament Coordinator, Lisa Vignogna -
lisa@holyfamilyyouth.com

Confirmation Coordinator - Chris Spilka -
chris@holyfamilyyouth.com

Assistant: Elizabeth Garn -
elizabeth@holyfamilyyouth.com

SUMMER CONFIRMATION REGISTRATION
Summer Confirmation will be held the week of July
31 - August 4. Our Summer Confirmation 2
classes are now full! However, we are still
accepting registration forms for our Confirmation 1
students. If interested please call the Faith
Formation office to set up a time to come in and
register while spots are still available. You must be
aregistered parishioner to participate. The costis
$130 per student. Confirmation 1 is Monday thru
Friday, 8am - 12pm and Confirmation 2 is Monday
thru Friday, 1pm - 5pm. Attendance is mandatory
every day because of the condensed schedule.
Thank you!

2017-2018 FALL/SPRING FAITH FORMATION
REGISTRATION - Registration forms for grades K-
8 and Confirmation 1 & 2 are now available for the
Fall/Spring - 2017/2018 Faith Formation year.
Visit us online at holyfamilysyr.org under the Faith
Formation tab for more information.

Would you like to volunteer to teach Faith
Formation classes? Visit us online at
holyfamilysyr.org under the Faith Formation tab for
more information and to download a volunteer
form. Please contact Denise with any questions.

I3 ©
EDGE - Welcomes all 7t & 8th Grade students
Monday nights 6:15 - 7:30PM. For information
contact Vince and Patty D’Angelo at

vince@holyfamilysyr.org or 488-5884.
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EDGE SUMMER FUN NIGHTS!
Open to all incoming 6t, 7th & 8th graders!
July 10th, August 21st. Join us this summer for
monthly EDGE nights focused on fun and
friendship!

Become an EDGE Core member or sign up to
supply a snack for Edge. Please contact Vince &
Patty D’Angelo if interested.

Life Teen: Leading teens closer to Christ
welcomes all students in grades 9th -12th
Sundays, Mass at 4pm, Life Night 5-7 pm,
Church Hall.
ok Text @mrspilka to 81010 to receive updates
and reminders of what is going on with our Life
Teen youth program.
7/9: STEUBENVILLE PREP NIGHT! - 5-7PM
7/9: STEUBENVILLE PARENTS MEETING - 8:10PM
- CHURCH
7/13 - 16: STEUBENVILLE YOUTH CONFERENCE
7/23: POST STEUBIE PICNIC - GROTTO!
POT LUCK DINNER - MEET & GREET
FR. MATT LYONS
7/25: GROTTO NIGHT - 6:30-8PM
7/30: Mini Golf, Permission Slip & $6.50 required!

Want to get connected to LifeTeen? Please check us
out on Facebook @holyfamilychurchlifeteen or add us
on Instagram @holyfamily_lifeteen)

ADOPT AN ENVELOPE CAMPAIGN

Life Teen has envelopes available in the Gathering
Space for our Adopt and Envelope Campaign to
support our Steubenville trip. If you feel called to
donate, please select an envelope and donate the same
dollar amount that matches your envelope number or
pick a blank envelope and choose your donation
amount. Everyone who donates has a chance to win a
2017 32gb iPad! If you took an envelope and have not
returned it, please do so. Thank you for your support!

Prayer Chain: Please call requests to jucfy
Sﬁan(ey at 315-488-2487. For surgen’es

]o(ease contact two Weelés in advomce
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EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS -

JULY 15 & 16:

5:00 PM Richard, Peg & Katie Bailey,

Susan Cutri, Lucille Mamorella,
Bill & Anne Ganey, Mark Kay,
Barb Mercurio, Deb Toriano,
Kathleen Wheeler

7:30 AM Frank Bellso, John & Teresa Brusa,
Mary Ellen Byrne, Rocco Pirro,
Kathy Rudy, Robert Steves

8:45 AM Carole Bastien, Patty Costello,
Dolores Grace, Phillip Grome,
Dan & Kris McGuire, Paul Morrell,
Ronnie Schmidt, Anne Sheridan,
Kathy Spencer, Theresa Waters

10:30AM Lucille Adorante, Chauncey & Arlene Ball,
David Callahan, Kevin Didio,
Jack & Eleanor Caltabiano,
Maryellen Masterpole, Mary Harkola,
Andrew Villa, Mary Lou Yacano

12:15 PM Joseph Antonio, Andrew Bowman,
Alicia Castrello, Cathy Jenkins,
Jamie Rae, Nancy Scheutzow,
Marion Wierowski

4:00 PM James Angotti, John Brusa I,

Tom Cowling, Caroline Creighton,
Lorraine Dardani, Olivia Doner,
Scott Harris, Dan O’Malley,
Timothy Sheridan, Chris Spilka,
Matt Stremple

LECTORS - JULY 15 & 16:

5:00 PM Andrea & Donna Marshall

7:30 AM Janice Bader, Paula Meseroll

8:45 AM Katie Battaglia, Dan Meluni

10:30AM Tom Maier, Stephanie Melnyczuk

12:15PM Mary Fangio, Lisa Vignogna

4:00 PM Elizabeth Garn, Bill Strott

ALTAR SERVERS -]JULY 15 & 16
5:00 PM Bridget Bailey, Jayden Delahunt,
Spencer James, Landyn Shaw
7:30 AM Grace Abert, Sean Mitchel],
Tim & Maria Brusa
8:45 AM Daniel & Sean Alvaro,
Logan Battaglia, Chloe Hanousek
10:30AM John Paul, Benedict, Christopher,
Stephen & Thomas Maier
12:15PM Isaiah & Justyna Apps,
Michael Desimone, Mary Papini
4:00 PM Adam & Andy Davis,
Griffin McIntyre, Mary Sullivan
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Outreach \ Ministry
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The pantry is in dire need of toilet paper,
shampoo and cream rinse.

Once again we thank the parishioners of Holy
Family for their continued support — no question
you are the BEST!

Bill & Ann

BABY IN BETHLEHAM
Bible Land Adventure 2017
All children are invited on a journey back to
discover the foundation of our faith by learning
about Jesus as a baby.

Come experience the baby Jesus at The Church of
St. Michael & St. Peter Parish Center, 4780 W.
Seneca Turnpike
August 7 thru August 11, 9am — Noon
To register or find out more information call 315-
469-6600 ext. 103

Elizabeth Ministry
Needs Yarn For Baby Blankets

We have a lovely volunteer who makes baby blankets
for our new parents. If you can donate some yarn, we
would be happy to pick it up!

Please call Rita Condon at 673-9458. Thank you and

God Bless~

The Basilica of the Sacred Heart of Jesus invites
you to join them in celebrating their 125th
Anniversary as a parish. The commemoration
will begin with a Mass at the Basilica celebrated
by Bishop Robert J. Cunningham, followed by a
dinner banquet at the Holiday Inn in Liverpool
on July 23,2017. Please call the rectory for
details at 315-422-2343.

ATTENTION ALTAR SERVERS
LAST CALL TO SIGN UP FOR THE
BASEBALL GAME AND FIREWORKS
NIGHT ON JULY 28™. PLEASE CALL
THE PARISH OFFICE TO SIGN UP!



